



Mr P A Wood Head of Sixth Form philip.wood@ellesmere.com

17th February 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

You will be aware that most students in the Upper Sixth Form recently completed A Level Trial Exams. In order to assist in discussions with Tutors we have drawn up a Results Review which indicates UCAS offers received (by early February) together with subject results from the exams. For IB candidates we have used Period Grade results.

This Results Review information is available for you to view in our Parents' Portal, along side the Period Grade and Mock Exam results information.

Many individuals should be able to look forward with confidence to the Summer and feel that they are on course to meet academic targets. Others may need to review progress in the light of exam grades and take appropriate action. We want our students to be ambitious and there is still a considerable amount of time (enough to make a difference) before the real exam season starts.

With best wishes for the second half of term.

Yours sincerely,

P.a. Wood.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286